
 

 
 

 

Notice of Cancellation of the Northeast DuPage Special Recreation 
Board of Trustees meeting. 

 
Notice is Hereby Given that the NEDSRA Board of Trustees has 
cancelled the regular meeting that was scheduled for March 6, 2024, 
at 1:30pm. For further information contact Jerry Barton, Executive 
Director, jbarton@nedsra.org, or 630-620-4500. 
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